
IN TODAY’S PARENT ENVELOPE 

We are available To assist you: 

Questions?  Check out the school website: www.holytrinityhawks.com 

School:  (619) 444-7529 Monday-Friday 7:30am-3:30pm 

Church:  (619) 444-9425 Monday-Friday 8:30am-5pm 

Daycare: (619) 447-4406  

Preschool: (619) 444-1052 Debbie Edelbrock, Director 

    edelbrock@holytrinityhawks.com 

emails:   

Francie Moss: principal@holytrinityhawks.com 

Kerry Tarlov: bookkeeper@holytrinityhawks.com 

Lorraine Cota: cota@holytrinityhawks.com 

Mary Ray: ray@holytrinityhawks.com 

Parish website:  holytrinityelcajon.org 

Parochial League Website:  leaguelineup.com/catholicsportsleague 

Thursday April 27 2017 

Newsletter #3 

Due to lack of 

registrants, VACATION 

BIBLE SCHOOL for 

preschool is in jeopardy.  

Attached electronically  

is the VBS preschool 

paperwork.  If you would 

like a hardcopy sent 

home, please call the 

school office. 

$ÅÁÒ 0ÁÒÅÎÔÓȟ 
 
*ÁÍÂÏÒÅÅ ÉÓ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÁÉÒȦȦȦȦ  0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÎÏÔÅ ÔÈÁÔ ÔÈÅÒÅ ÁÒÅ ÍÕÌÔÉÐÌÅ УÌÉÅÒÓ ÉÎ ÔÏÄÁÙ΄Ó ÐÁÒÅÎÔ ÅÎÖÅÌÏÐÅ ÒÅÇÁÒÄÉÎÇ 
×ÁÙÓ ÙÏÕ ÃÁÎ ÁÓÓÉÓÔ ÕÓ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÐÒÅÐÁÒÁÔÉÏÎÓ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÉÓ ÈÕÇÅ ÅÖÅÎÔȢ  .Ï ÏÎÅ ÉÓ ÅØÅÍÐÔȢȢȢ×Å ÎÅÅÄ 
%6%29/.%΄3 ÈÅÌÐȢ   4ÈÅÒÅ ÁÒÅ ×ÏÒË ÐÁÒÔÉÅÓȟ ÖÏÌÕÎÔÅÅÒ ÏÐÐÏÒÔÕÎÉÔÉÅÓȟ ÃÏÍÍÉÔÔÅÅ ×ÏÒËȟ ÄÏÎÁÔÉÏÎ ÉÔÅÍÓ 
ÔÏ ÂÅ ÃÏÌÌÅÃÔÅÄȟ ÁÎÄ ÏÆ ÃÏÕÒÓÅȢȢȢ2ÁÆУÌÅ ÔÉÃËÅÔ ÓÁÌÅÓȦ  0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÒÅÍÅÍÂÅÒ ÔÈÁÔ ×Å ÁÒÅ ÅØÐÅÃÔÉÎÇ ÅÁÃÈ ÆÁÍÉÌÙ ÔÏ 
ÁÓÓÉÓÔ ÂÙ ÓÅÌÌÉÎÇ Ευττ ÉÎ ÔÉÃËÅÔÓ ÐÅÒ ÃÈÉÌÄ ÙÏÕ ÈÁÖÅ ÁÔÔÅÎÄÉÎÇ (ÏÌÙ 4ÒÉÎÉÔÙ 3ÃÈÏÏÌȢ  4ÈÉÓ ÅÖÅÎÔ -534 ÂÅ Á 
ÓÕÃÃÅÓÓ ÉÆ ×Å ÁÒÅ ÔÏ ÃÏÎÔÉÎÕÅ ÔÈÉÓ ÔÒÁÄÉÔÉÏÎ ÉÎ ÆÕÔÕÒÅ ÙÅÁÒÓȢ  4ÈÅ ÃÈÉÌÄÒÅÎ ÌÏÖÅ ÉÔȢȢȢÁÎÄ ÓÏ ÄÏ ÍÁÎÙ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ 
ÁÄÕÌÔÓȢ  )Ô ÉÓ ÁÌ×ÁÙÓ ÓÏ ÎÉÃÅ ÔÏ ÓÅÅ ÏÕÒ ÇÒÁÄÕÁÔÅÓ ÒÅÔÕÒÎ ÔÏ ÓÔÉÌÌ ÅÎÊÏÙ ÔÈÅ ×ÅÅËÅÎÄ ÏÆ ÆÕÎȦ  !ÄÄÉÔÉÏÎÁÌÌÙȟ 
ÅÁÃÈ ÆÁÍÉÌÙ ÉÓ ÅØÐÅÃÔÅÄ ÔÏ ×ÏÒË Á ÍÉÎÉÍÕÍ ÏÆ υφ ÈÏÕÒÓ ÏÖÅÒ ÔÈÅ ÃÏÕÒÓÅ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ×ÅÅËÅÎÄȢ  4ÈÅ 
ÈÏÕÒÓ ÁÒÅ УÉÒÓÔ ÃÏÍÅ-УÉÒÓÔ ÓÅÒÖÅÄȢȢȢÔÈÅÒÅÆÏÒÅȟ ÉÔ ÉÓ ÒÅÃÏÍÍÅÎÄÅÄ ÔÈÁÔ ÙÏÕ ÓÉÇÎ-ÕÐ ÁÓ ÓÏÏÎ ÁÓ ÐÏÓÓÉÂÌÅ ÔÏ 
ÇÅÔ ÔÈÅ ÈÏÕÒÓ ÔÈÁÔ ×ÉÌÌ ×ÏÒË ÂÅÓÔ ÆÏÒ ÙÏÕȢ  )Æ ÅÖÅÒÙÏÎÅ ÐÉÔÃÈÅÓ ÉÎ ×Å ÃÁÎ ÍÁËÅ ÔÈÉÓ *ÁÍÂÏÒÅÅ ÏÎÅ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ 
ÂÅÓÔ ÙÅÔȦ 
 
"ÌÅÓÓÉÎÇÓȟ 
-ÒÓȢ -ÏÓÓ 

(Preschool VBS is for  

ages 2-1/2 to 4 years old) 

мн ƴƻƻƴ ŘƛǎƳƛǎǎŀƭ ǘƻŘŀȅ ŀƴŘ 
ǘƻƳƻǊǊƻǿ ǘƻ ŀƭƭƻǿ ǝƳŜ ŦƻǊ  
tŀǊŜƴǘ-¢ŜŀŎƘŜǊ-/ƻƴŦŜǊŜƴŎŜǎΦ  
tƭŜŀǎŜ ōŜ ƻƴ ǝƳŜ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ мр 
ƳƛƴǳǘŜ ŎƻƴŦŜǊŜƴŎŜΦ  ¢ŜŀŎƘŜǊǎ 
Ƴǳǎǘ ǎǘŀȅ ƻƴ ǎŎƘŜŘǳƭŜΦ 

ATTENTION PARENTS OF 
STUDENTS IN GRADES K,3,5,8: 
Hearing Screening questionnaires 
are enclosed in todayôs Parent 
Envelope.  Please complete the 
questionnaire and return to the 
school office as soon as possible.  
We are scheduled for screening the 
afternoons of May 12 & 26. Gift Card / Scrip Order Form (HC) 

Graduation Packet-Grade 8 (HC) 
Graduation Picture Order Form-Grade 8 (HC) 
HT May Choir Sign-Ups Grades 1-8 (HC) 
Jamboree Auction Request (HC) 
Jamboree Request for Donations (E) 
Jamboree Room Mom Flyer-Grade 1 & 6 (HC) 
Jamboree Second Call for Volunteers (HC) 
Jamboree Work Party Flyer (HC & E) back to 
 back with JWRTC (HC) 
Partners in Faith (HC) 
Sonus Hearing Questionnaire-Grades K,3,5,8 
 (HC) 
VBS Preschool Sign-Up Form (E) 



Thursday, April 27 

§ School Board Applications due 

§ May hot lunch menus due by 3 pm 

§ 12 noon dismissal (daycare available until 6 pm) 

§ Parent-Teacher-Student Conferences  

§ Scholastic Book Fair in the Library 

Friday, April 28 

§ 12 noon dismissal (daycare available until 6 pm) 

§ Parent-Teacher-Student Conferences  

§ Scholastic Book Fair in the Library 

Saturday, April 29 

§ First Eucharist at 10 am 

Monday, May 1ĒTEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK! 

§ Morning assembly conducted by Grade 2 

§ STAR testing through May 12 

§ Scholastic Book Fair in the Library 

Tuesday, May 2 

§ Scholastic Book Fair in the Library 

Wednesday, May 3 

§ Last day of Scholastic Book Fair! 

Thursday, May 4 

§ Student Council Bake Sale at lunchtime and 

after school 

 

 

 

 

 

 

§ Parent Envelope 

§ Hearing Screening Questionnaires due for 

Grades K,3,5,8 

Friday, May 5 

§ Adoration 

§ Graduation Pictures 

§ 12 noon dismissal/daycare 

available until 6 pm 

Saturday, May 6 

§ First Eucharist at 10 am 

BOOK FAIR SNACK  The Student Body Liturgy—May Crowning, 

prepared by Grade 2, originally scheduled 

for Tuesday, May 16 has been re-scheduled 

to Tuesday, May 23.  Please note the change 

on your calendar at home.  DRESS UNIFORM 

REQUIRED. 

Students participating in the Talent 

Show are to provide their music on a 

flash drive and give to Mrs. Connell as 

soon as possible!  Make sure your name 

is on the flash drive!  

 

Vision Screening results 

have been provided by  

Dr. Lisa Weiss.  If follow -

up was recommended, 

parents will be notified at 

Parent -Teacher-Student 

Conferences. 

 

Thank you Dr. Weiss for 

screening our students!  

 

Mary and Lorraine thank the parents, students, 
faculty and staff for the kindness shown on 

Administrative Professionals Day! 


